
From: Wadley, Diana (ECY)  

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 2:29 PM 
To: Debbie Bailey 

Cc: Penni Lemperes; Ingram, Penny (UTC); Christiansen, Peter (ECY) 
Subject: RE: Whatcom Comp Plan Review 

 

Dear Debbie, 

We are happy to agree to a stopped clock on the 120 review period until such time as you are able to 
submit a complete draft Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan.  Let us consider it stopped as of 
today.  When you submit a complete draft, I will again forward it to the WUTC and they will again have 
45 days to conduct their review, as they never accepted your plan as complete. 

Thank you, 

Diana Wadley  

Regional Solid Waste Planner and Grant Officer, Solid Waste & Financial Assistance Program  
Washington State Department of Ecology, Northwest Regional Office  
3190 160th Ave SE  
Bellevue, WA 98008-5452  
(425) 649-7056,  dwad461@ecy.wa.gov  
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/swfa/  
 
New Year's resolution:  hug more trees. 
 
Cc:   
Penny Ingram, WUTC;   
Peter Christiansen, Ecology Solid Waste and Financial Assistance Program Section Manager (NW region); 
   
Penni Lemperes, Whatcom County 

 

From: Debbie Bailey [mailto:DBailey@co.whatcom.wa.us]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 11:39 AM 

To: Wadley, Diana (ECY) 
Subject: Comp Plan Review 

 

1/26/09 

  
Diana  Wadley 

Dept. of Ecology 

  
Dear Diana, 

  

mailto:dwad461@ecy.wa.gov
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/swfa/


Due to time delays in preparing Whatcom County's Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan, the 

WUTC Cost Assessment is no longer relevant.  We are requesting that Ecology suspend the 120 day 
review period until such a time as the Cost Assessment can be brought up to date and a full draft plan be 

re-submitted. 
  

Thank you, 

  
  

  

Debbie Bailey 

Division Secretary 
Whatcom County Public Works 
Solid Waste Division 
322 N. Commercial St. Ste. 220 
Bellingham, WA 98225 

  
360-676-7695 
FAX: 360-738-4561 

 


